
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call for Research Proposals 

February 2012 

 

In order to encourage research and enlarge the current compendium of knowledge on the various 

aspects of Arab-Bedouin society in the Negev, the Robert H. Arnow Center for Bedouin Studies 

and Development will award grants to support research-books.  

 

Scholars who are about to publish, or are currently engaged in the writing a research-book 

concerning the Bedouin society, are welcome to apply for this grant.  

 

 

 

Proposal must include: 

 

- copy of the contract with the publisher  

- synopsis and  

- short 2 page CV 

 

Grant amount: 2000$ 

 

All proposals will be reviewed and judged by the Research Committee of the Center 

 

Deadline: March 31, 2012 

 

 

Please send proposals via email to: Bedouin@exchange.bgu.ac.il 

 

For further information, please contact The Robert H. Arnow Center for Bedouin Studies and 

Development, Email: Bedouin@exchange.bgu.ac.il, Tel. 08-6472859    

 

mailto:abubader@exchange.bgu.ac.il
mailto:Bedouin@exchange.bgu.ac.il

